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WASHINGTON 
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Morton Blackwell 
Special Assistant to the President 
136 Old Executive Office Bu1ldtng 
The W'hi te House 
Washington, D.C 20500 

Dear Morton: 

Off icers 

Dr. George Hajjar 
Chalfman 

Addah Jane Hurst 
Secretary 

Dr. Charles Moser 
Treasurer 

Connaught Marshner 
Vice President 

Richard 8. Dingman 
Chalfman, Kingston Group 

Padraic Buckley 
D,rector of Operations 

John F. Grecco 
Comptroller 

We are writing you to ask for your help tn tnvtUng Secretary~Destgna te 
Margaret Heckler to address the L i'brary Court Group, after he·r appointment 
has been confirmed. 

As you know, Library Court is composed of conservatives who take special 
interest in social issues , For this reason we believe i't be both useful and 
productive for her and us, if she would ~~ree to come and speak to the group. 
This could serve as the beginning of a positive working relationship. 

A meeting of this type could certainly help for our people to get to 
know Mrs. Heckler a little bit better. 

We look 'forward to hearing from you on this matter, 

Best wishes: : · :- ~ 

Paul M. Weyrich 
President, 
Coalitions For America 

~ 
Connaught Marshner 
Chairman, 
Library Court Group 

PMW, CRCM/ gb 

721 Second Street, NE Capitol Hill Washington, D.C. 20002 (202) 546-3003 



Co&litions 
For 
America 

September 18, 1981 

The Honorable Richard Schweiker 
Secretary of Health and 

Human Services 
200 Independence Avenue, SW 
Washington, DC 20201 

Dear Mr. Secretary : 

. .. 
Der oz 

BCC: Morton 

O fficers 

/ ~f eorge Hauar Richard B Dingman 
hauman Cnalfman Kingston Group 

Addah Jane Hurst Padraic Buckley 
Secretary 01fecro, of Opera/Ion 

Or Charles Moser Barbara Coleman 
Treasurer Secretary 

Paul M Weynch Ella Dal Bello 
President Recep1,on,st 

Connaughl Marshner 
Chairman, Library Court 

Blackwell/ 

I am writing to you because I know that you are sincere in wanting to bring an end 
to the current situation of abortion on demand in this land, and because you are in 
a position to help shape the policy of this Administration toward that end. 

I am concerned because of a rumor that I keeping hearing. The rumor goes something 
like t · s : soon the White ouse · s going t o announce a plan to se:ttL he a ortio 
prohlem by, un orting a com romis solution . That is th rumor. It is a fact that 
Senator Hate-his going to soon be introducing a new human life amendment, one called 
the Legislative Authority Amendment, which would simply declare the matter of abor­
tion to be one of Congressional mandate. This Legislative Authority Amendment is 
widely mis-named a nstates' · rights" amendment. 

My concern · s at th rumor and act are related, and that he ite House may 
e going to come out in su port o Legi::sJ.at:±i e Authority endment. In and of 

itself that would not necessarily be a bad idea; in fact, a strong case can be made 
that would be a good idea. However, whether or not it is a good idea depends heavily 
on how it is done. 

[f the . inistration p~e ntly announces support for some compromise like the 
Legislative Authority Amendment -- but does so without having consulted with the 
right to life it could be buying discord and division rather than support and har­
mony. I want to see real gains made for the unborn in this Congress; support of the 
White House, carried on in harmony with the right to life movement, would certainly 
help achieve such gains . 

I am writing to you merely to communicate to you my sense of urgency that right to 
life consensus be sought before the White House announces any course of action. If 
you share my concern in this regard, perhaps you can communicate it to the people 
who need to be aware of it. 

With best wishes. 

Sincerely yours, 

Connaught Marshner 

CM/wjw 

7-2 1 Second Street, N.E. Capitol Hill Washington, D.C. 20002 
\ 

(202) 546-3003 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

Tl-4E Wl◄ ITE HOUSE 

WASMINGTON 

I 
DATE:/3/S-

TO:~ 

FROM: ffi~ 

For your info 

Per our conversation --
Other: 

lj;fr~J~~J 
~ dudL ~ ft-'­
~ d-" ~ . ~ 

~~~~· ~~-

1 



Coalitions / f, ca­

or 

Officers 

Dr. George Hajjar Richard B. Dingman 
Chairman Chairman. Kingston Group 

Addah Jane Hurst Lindsey DuVall 
Secretary Director of Operat,on 

Dr. Charles Moser Donna .Goodloe 
Treasurer Secretary 

America 
Paul M. Weyrich Elia Dal Bello' 

President Recept/Of11St 

Connaughl Marshner 
Chairman, Library Court 

721 Second Street, N.E. 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: 

FROM: 

DATE: 

RE: 

Monday PAC Luncheon Attendees 

Paul Weyrich (y.J · 
June 9, 1981 

Letter from President Reagan 

Enclosed is a letter I received recently from President 
Reagan regarding political action committees, I thought 
this might be useful -- feel free to quote from it if 
you like. 

PW/be 

Enclosure 

Capitol Ht/I Washington, O.C. 20002 (202) 546-3003 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

June 2, 1981 

Dear Paul: 

Thank you for your comments regarding bills 
which seek to limit the scope and effective­
ness of political action committees. 

In my view the growth of political action 
committees has enabled many thousands of 
people to increase their participation in 
the political process. One hallmark of such 
groups is that all contributions to them are, 
by law, entirely voluntary. This is a healthy 
situation. The freedom of all Americans to 
organize themselves voluntarily to affect the 
course of their government is a precious right. 

In the last Congress, almost all Republicans 
united in vigorous opposition to the Obey­
Railsback bill which would have placed new, 
rigid limits on the right of citizens to 
contribute to political candidates through 
political action committees. The Senate did 
not pass this bill, which narrowly passed the 
House without any committee hearings and with 
severely limited debate. 

Because many of the supporters of this type of 
bill were not returned to the Congress, there 
seems little chance that either House would 
pass such legislation now. 

Our Federal election law is so complex and 
burdensome currently that virtually every 
participant could be at the mercy of a selec­
tive enforcement process. It would be easy for 
enf orcement officials to cite almost any candi­
date or committee for some technical infraction. 
That most certainly is not a healthy situation. 



2 

Our election laws need to be simplified rather 
than made more burdensome. Citizen participa­
tion should be encouraged rather than limited. 
I would surely oppose any bill similar to the 
Obey-Railsback proposal. 

Sincerely, 

Mr. Paul M. Weyrich 
Coalitions for America 
721 Second Street, N.E., 
Washington, D.C. 20002 



Coalitions ~ _Q~ 
For 
America 

Offlcera 

Or. George Hajjar 
Chairman 

Addah Jane Hurst 
Secretary 

Or. Cha~es Moser 
Treasurer 

Paul M. Weyrich 
President 

Connaught Marshner 
Chairman, Library Court 

June 26, 1981 

President Ronald Reagan 
The White House 
Washington, D.C. 20500 

Dear Mr . President: 

Richard 8. Dingman 
Chairman, Kingston Group 

Lindsey 0uVall 
Director of Operation 

Donna Goodloe 
Secretary 

Elia Oaf Bello' 
Receptionist 

You indicated during the recent campaign that if elected you would seek to 
promote the good things about America. I believe you have done a good job of 
doing just that in your first half-year in office. Many of us are grateful for 
the recognition you have given to the Vietnam vetrans, for example, and I 
believe the actions you have taken to correct a great historical wrong. 

I am sure that you share my concern with the sad state of American television 
in recent years. The Coalition for Better Television, to which we belong as 
one of the hundreds of different groups across this land, has sought to improve 
the quality of television by monitoring television programs and calling tq the 
attention of the sponsors of these shows the feelings of millions of Americans 
who want to see positive alternatives to the filth, violence and blatant sex 
which have been glorified by the television industry in the past decade or so. 

One of the companies most responsive to the Coalition for Better Television's 
outstanding nationwide campaign was Proctor and Gambl e. The Chairman of the 
Board, Owen Butler, recently announced that his corporation was withdrawing 
sponsorship of some 50 programs because of the violence and profanity displayed 
in them~ 

I am convinced that the vast majority of Americans applaud this effort, and I am 
equally convinced that your supporters, i n particular, want to see the better 
things in life emphasized rather than the nihilism and negativism which has been 
so much a part of the television programming. 

I believe t hat you should, to the extent possible, lend your support to such 
efforts. That is why I am asking you to write to Mr. Butler at Proctor and Gamble 
to commend that company f or the contribution it has made to the betterment of 
America. It is alr eady eviden t t hat the f i l th industry is cranking up a maj or 
campaign against Proctor and Gamble f or their courage. Those of us who are 
committed to decency need to support any responsible effort to raise national 
standards. 

Continued 

....... ~,,.'"ft~ ~~-· .., ~ .. 

721 Second Street, NE Capitol Hill Washington, D.C. 20002 (202) 546-3003 
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President Ronald Reagan 
June 26, 1981 

Page 2 

Mr. President, I know all of the groups which are involved in this fight (most 
of whom were strong supporters of yours in 1980) would be most grateful for a 
signal to Pro~tor and .Gamble that you support what they did. 

Best personal regards. 

PMW/bc 

cc: ~ 
Dr. 

Morton Blackwell 
Ron Godwin 

c~F:ifc•;t·c£µJ_ 
Paul M. Weyr/~ · 
President fJ1 



Coalitions 
For 
America 

<,~ / Officers 

i }~ Dr. George Hajjar 
Chairman 

Addah Jane Hurst 
Secretary 

Dr. Charles Moser 
Treasurer 

Paul M. Weyrich 
President 

Connaught Marshner 
Chairman, Library Court 

Richard B. Dingman 
Chairman, Kingston Group 

Lindsey DuVall 
Director of Operation 

Donna Goodloe 
Secretary 

Elia Dal Bello' 
Receptionist 

April 14, 1981 

Mr. Morton C. Blackwell 
Special Assistant to the President 
Public Liaison 
The White House 
134 Old Executive Office Building 
Washington, D. C. 20500 

Dear Morton: 

The perennial comment that I hear these days is that there is a dearth 
of our type of candidates for the different positions. In order to do my 
part in alleviating that shortage, I am enclosing for you five resumes which 
may not already be "in the system". These are all people who seem suited 
for slots in HHS. Some of them may be suitable for Schedule C positions. 
All of them have a personal recommendation from me, as well as from other 
leaders in the pro-family movement. 

Here are the names and slots for which I think they would be suited: 

MARSHALL FIGHTLIN - Associate Commissioner, Office of 
Services for Children and Youth 

JOHN KLENK - - - - Director, Health Services Administration 

LAVERNE RYAN 

ARTHUR LOCKNER 

JOHN MCELDERRY 

Connnissioner, Office of Services for 
Children and Youth - or - Office of 
the Administrator, Health Care 
Financing Administration 

Office of Family Planning - or 
Associate Bureau Director, Program 
Office for Maternal and Child Health 

Director, Region VIII, Department 
of Health and Human Services 

All of these people have my recommendation and, to my knowledge, are 
long time supporters of Ronald Reagan. Please contact me if there is anything 
further that I could do to help place these deserving individuals. 

Sincerely yours, 

Connaught Marshner 

CM:dg 

Capitol Hill Washington, D.C. 20002 (202) 546-3003 
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MEMORA ND UM 

THE WHITE HO US E 

W ASHI NGTO N 

March 31, 1981 

TO: Elizabeth H. Dole 

FROM: Morton Blackwel~ 

RE: Meeting with Paul Weyrich, W. H. Mess at 12 : 00 Noon 

Paul Weyrich is the key organizer of a surprisi ng number of the 
conservative organizations and coalitions r esponsible f or politica l 
activity now supporting the President. 

He is currently the head of the Committee for the Survival of a 
Free Congress (a PAC), CSFS, Inc., a lobby), and the Free Congress 
Foundation (for which Connie Marshner works). 

Weyrich came to D. C. as press assistant for Senator Gordon Allott 
of Colorado and later was a top as sistant to Senator Carl Curtis 
of Nebraska. He was the first president of the Heritage Foundation. 
He was one of the key organizers of both the Senate Steering 
Committee and the House Republican Study Committee, the two key 
conservative groups in the Congress. He was one of those who 
assisted the conservative House and Senate democrats in f orming 
their respective coalitions. He organized and hosts the three coalition 
meetings: Kingston Group(general conservative, chaired by Dick 
Dingman); Library Court(pro-family, chaired by Connie Marshner); 
Stanton Group(foreign affairs, national defense, now chaired by 
Weyrich. himself). 

Weyrich was a key element in the conservative coalitions in the 
fights over the Panama Canal Treaties, Salt Treaties, Common Situs 
picketing, Lab.or Law reform, etc.· 

Weyrich is an enthusiast for training programs for conservative 
activists, sponsoring many through his own organizations and 
often speaking at training programs of a broad variety of other 
conservative groups. 

Weyrich is an extraordinarily precise and outspoken individual, with 
a legendary record fo r de tail work and keeping his commitments. I 
have often told him that his only serious imperfection is his inability 
to always cope gracefully with imperfection in others. 



M EMORAND UM 

March 31, 1981 

Page 2 

THE WHITE HO U SE 

W ASHIN GTO N 

Weyrich believes that the President's economic package must be 
supported1 although the proposed cuts are not large enough. He 
also fears that there will be a failure of strategy on Capitol 
Hill which might cause the President's economic proposals to be 
mauled there. 

Suggested talking points: 

Thank you for all the support you are engendering for the President's 
economic package. 

What could we do in the White House to encourage a fruitful exchange 
of information about the President's economic package with conservative 
leadership? 
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• 1..- :-:rs. Bobbj e _.'.,mes 
Protect Ame rica's Children 
Route 6, Box 207 
Selma, AL 36701 
205/875-4629 

2 . Mr. John Beckett 
Intercessors for America 
P.O. Box D 
Elyria, OH 44035 
2]6/365-4141 (o) 
216/365-3390 (h) 

3. Dr. George Benson 
Harding College 
Searcy, AR 72043 
501/268-6161 

4. Mt'! · lli.am Billings 
NACA 
418 C Street, NE 
Washington, D.C. 20002 
202/544-3541 (o ) 
301/839-6986 (h) 

5. Rev. Fletcher Brothers 
Gates Ccu1.~unity Chapel 
100 Brooks Avenue 
Rochester, , NY 14619 
716/328-4610 (o) 
716/328-2982 (h ) 

6. Mrs . Judie Brown 
American Life Lobby 
529 4th Street, NW U357B 
~ashington, D. C. 20045 
202/783-4328 
703/659-6556 

7. Mrs . Carol Carlson 
Nevacia Pro-Family Coalition 
6160 West Oquenda 
Las Vegas, N'"V 89118 
702/871- 6391 (h ) 
702/384-2616 (o) 

8. Mr. Bob Craig 
Concerned Christians For 
Good Goverrn;1ent 
2200 Century Parkway, NE 
Atlanta, GA 30334 
404/634- 6113 

9. J udg e Bra s~ell D. Deen 
Suite 416 
State Judicial Bldg~ 
Cap:itol Square 
Atlanta , GA 30334 

10 . Mrs . Doris Enderle 
California Pro-Family Coalition 
Box 1633 
Huntington Beach, CA 92647 
714/440- 0227 

11. Mr . Randy Engel 
U.S.C.L. 
Box 315 
Export, PA 15632 
412/327 - 8878 
412/327-7379 ' 

12 . Hrs. Doroth~ English 
F.L.A.G . 
2609 Rodney Parkam 
Little Rock, AR 72212 
501/664-1330 

13 . Rev . Jerry Fal~ell 
Horal Majority 
ThoID2s Road Baptist Church 
Lynchburg, VA 34514 
804/239- 9281 

14. Rev. Del Fehsenfeld 
Life Action Ministries 
Buchanan, MI 491 0 7 
616/684-5905 (o ) 
616/695-6138 (h) 

15 . Rev . Charles Fiore 
National Pro-Life PAC 
4716 Verona Park Road 
Madison, WI 53711 

16 . Mel and Nor~a Gabler 
Education Research Analysts 
P . O. Box 7518 
Longview , TX 75601 
214/7 53-599 3 

17. Mrs. Caroline Gerster 
Right To Life Committee 
735 0 E2st Stetson Drive 
Scottsda]e , Al.. 85251 
602/945-2609 

' -



18. J ohn Giminez 
640 Kempville Road 
Virginia Beach, VA 23462 

19. Mr. Paul Glover 
Alaska Christi an Community 
9101 Brayton Drive 
An chora ge, . .t>.K 99507 
907/344 - 0528 

20. Mr. Jack Hiles 
First Baptist Church 
523 SibJey Blvd. 
Ham.::1on, IN 46320 
219/932- 0711 

21. Dr. E.V. Hill 
MtD on• Baptist Church 
1308 East 50th Street 
Los Ange les, CA 90011 
213/235-2103 (o) 
213/293- 4654 (h) 

22. Rev. Mortimer Hill 
Morality In Media 
475 Riverside Drive 
New York, NY 10115 
212/870-3222 

23. Lottie Beth Hobbs 
Pro- Family Forum 
Box 14701 
Fort Worth, TX 76117 
817/284-3418 

24. Rev. Richard Hogue 
Metro Church 
P.O. Box 1147 
Edmond, OK 73034 
405/348- 3000 

25. Mrs. Maq;aret Hotze 
The Life Advocate 
4901 hlchr.,ond, Suite 101 
Houston, TX 77027 
713/622-S598 (h) 
713/961- 5433 (o) 

26. Dr, Don Ho~ard 
Ac ce l era ted Chri s t jan Education 
P.O. Box 2205 
Garland, TX 75041 
214/ 462- 1776 
214/217- 3626 

27. Mr. Al Janney 
American Association of 
Chris tian Schools 
P.O. Box 2130 
Leesburg, FL 32748 
904/787- 4825 
904/787- 0424 

28. Dr. J ame s Kenne dy 
Coral Rjdge Pr esbyt erian Church 
5555 North Federal High~ay 
Fort La uder ~ale, FL 33308 
305/491- 1207 
305/771-8840 

29. Mr. Charl es Keating 
Citi zens for Dec ency Through Law 
6326 Nor th 38th St re et 
Paradise Valley, AZ 85253 
602/957-7170 

30. Dr. Ti m LaHaye 
2100 Greenfi eld Dr. 
Scott Hemorial Baptist Church 
El Cajon, CA 92121 
714/440-1802 

31. Mr s. Beve rly LaHaye 
Box 1299 
El Cajon, CA 92121 
714/440-0227 

32. Mrs. June La r son 
Citi zens for Construct ive Education 
P.O. Box 25704 
Seattle, WA 98125 
216/743-3857 

33. Mr. Al Matt, Jr. 
Th e ,,,andar er 
201 Ohio St reet 
St. Paul·, HN 55107 
612/224-5733 



.. 
34. Mr. Ed~ard McAteer , Presjden t 

The Roundtabl e 
1500 ~ilson Blvd. 
Suite 502 
Arlington, VA 22209 
703/525- 3795 
901/685-6542 

35. Mr . Bob Mc Custion 
Faith Ministries 
La'l,Jndale Drive 
Tupelo, ~S 38801 
601/844 - 9206 

36. Hr. Jay Nenefee 
Roundtable of Northeast Ohio 
12345 Kinsman Road 
N~ b y,. OH 44065 
216/564-2251 

37. Dr. Gary North 
Christian Economics Foundation 
1022 South Azale z 
Tyler, TZ 75701 

38. Mrs. Sheila Ol son 
Idaho Pro-Family Coaliti on 
1367 Homer Avenu e 
Id2ho Falls, ID 834 01 
208/529-08 65 

39. Dr. Paige Pacterson 
Cris~ell Cent er for Biblica l Studies 
525 North Ervay 
Dallas, TX 75201 
214/742-2532 

40. Dr. William Powell 
Southern Eaotist J ournal 
P.O. 5ox 468 
Buchanan , GA 30113 
404/664-3856 

41. Rev. Pat Roberts on 
Presid2nt 
Christian Broadc2stin g Network 
Per.,broke Four 

Virginia Beach, VA 234 62 
804/499-8241 

42. Rev. James Robison 
401 East Hurst Blv d. 
Hurst, TX 76053 
817/268-1951 

43. Mrs. Phyllis Schlafly 
Eagle Forum 
Box 618 
Alton, IL 62002 
618/ 4 62-54J5 

44. 1farilyn Sim,71on s 
F.L.A.G. 
2609 Rodney Parkam 
Little Rock, AR 7221 2 
501/225-6304 
501/225-7422 ' 

45. Beth Skouserl 
The Fr eeman Inst 5tute 
8233 Rachine Stree t 
Warren, MI 4809 3 
313/573- 9654 

46. Rev. Bailey Smith, Presid ent 
Southern Baptist Convention 
608 Howar d Driv e 
Del City, OK 73115 
405/ 6 77-8 7 81 

47. Dr. Charles Stanl ey 
First Baptist Church 
754 Peachtree Str ee t, NE 
Atl2nta, GA 303 08 
404/881-1221 

48. Janine Triggs 
Pro-Family Coalition 
739 16th St ree t 
S?arks, NV 89 431 
702/358-5313 
702/359-0S08 

49. Rev. Don Wi ldDon 
Coalition for Better TV 
Box 1398 
Tupe lo, MS 38801 
601/844-5036 
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50. Re v. :R a l ph \.'i l't-:e rson 

~lel odyl and Church 
P.O. Box 6000 
Anaheim, CA 92S06 
714/635-6391 

51. Rev. John Wilkerson 
Bethel Temple 
6801 Meadowbrook Drive 
FortWorth, TX 76112 
817 /457-1111 ·. 

52. Mr. Bob \,fright 
New Covenant Churches 
3531 JauJesto,m Road 
Davidsonville, }ill 20135 
301/956-5162 
301/261-4563 

# - ... 
53. Dr. Bernard Fryshrnan ( ·--

Agudath Israel 
1607 East Fifth Street 
Brooklyn , NY 11230 



Olf,cers 

Or George Ha11ar 
Cnauman 

R,cM,a B O•ngman 
Chaum, ,n #\ 1ngMnn Group 

r 
Addah Jane Hurst 

Secretary 
L1nr. sov OuVall 

D,1e<10, or Ou«:rm,on 

President Ronald Reagan 
White House 
Washington, D. C. 2027 0 

Dear Mr . President: 

\ , 
, \ . , _ __ , 

. ... -

.~'': 

Or Charles Moser 
T,easu,er 

Paul M Weyrich 
Prestdent 

Connaught Marshner 
Chauman, Library Court 

February 23, 1981 

We have three different coalitions consisting of more than sixty 
different groups which work on a wide range of issues . Perhaps the only 
issue upon which everyone in these coalitions was united concerned the 
effort to limit the effectiveness of political action connnittees . In 
the last session of congress the specific measure was known as the Obey-

' Railsback Bill . It passed the House but died in the Senate under the 
threat of a filibuster . 

The organized left in this country intends to make a major push for 
this legislation and , in doing so, they will have the cooperation of much 
of the nation's media, which has bought the Common Cause argument that 
most politicians in the congress are bought and paid for by the special 
interests. The Minority Leader, Senator Robert Byrd of West Virginia is 
dedicated to making this into a major issue for his party . It is conceiv­
able that this measure could pass the congress, although, of course , all 

Donna Goodloe 
Secretary 

1:1,a Dal Bello' 
Rec~pt,on,st 

of the groups involved in the coalitions are going to do everything possible 
to stop this legislation . 

It would be very helpful in our fight if we could have a pledge from 
you that you will veto any bill which seeks to limit the scope and effective­
ness of political action committees if it passes the congress and comes t o 
you for your signature . All of us involved in the movement for limited 
government, free enterprise, a strong national defense and traditional 
family·values, would deeply appreciate a committment of this kind from you 
which we can use to counter the upcoming battle initiative by the political 
left . We urge you to give this matter your earliest consideration and hope 
for a favorable reply . 

Best personal regards . 

Sincerely , 

Paul M. Weyrich 

PMW:dg 

721 Second Street, N.E. Cap,tol Hill Washington, D.C. 20002 (202) 546-3003 



MEMORAN D UM 

THE W HITE HO U SE 

W ASHIN G T ON 

March 31, 1981 

TO: Elizabeth H. Dole 

FROM: Morton Blackwel~ 

RE: Meeting with Paul Weyrich, W. H. Mess at 12;00 Noon 

Paul Weyrich is the key organizer of a surprising number of the 
conservative organizations and coalitions r esponsible for political 
activity now supporting the President. 

He is currently the head .of the Committee for the Survival of a 
Free Congress (a PAC), CSFS, Inc., a lobb~, and the Free Congress 
Foundation (for which Connie Marshner works). 

Weyrich came to D. C. as press ass istant for Senator Gordon Allott 
of Colorado and later was a top assistant to Senator Carl Curtis 
of Nebraska. He was the first president of the Heritage Foundation • . 
He was one of the key organizers of both the Senate Steering 
Committee and the House Republican Study Connnittee, the two key 
conservative groups in · the Congress. He was one of those who 
assisted the conservative House and Senate democrats in forming 
their respective coalitions. He organized and hosts the three coalition 
meetings: Kingston Group(general conservative, chaired by Dick 
Dingman); Library Court(pro-family, chaired by Connie Marshner); 
Stanton Group(_foreign affairs, national defense, now chaired by 
Weyrich. himself). 

Weyrich was a key element in the conservative coalitions in the 
fights over the Panama Canal Treaties, Salt Treaties, Common Situs 
picketing, Lab.or Law reform, etc.· 

Weyrich is an enthusiast for training programs for conservative 
activists, sponsoring many through his own organizations and 
often speaking at training programs of a .broad variety of other 
conservative groups • . 

Weyrich is an extraordinarily precise and outspoken individual, with 
a legendary record for detail work and keeping his commitments. I 
have often told him that his only serious imperfection is his inability 
to always cope gracefully with imperfection in others. 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

W ASH IN GTO N 

Weyrich believes that the President's economic package must be 
supported1 although the pr oposed cuts are not large enough. He 
also fears that there will be a failure of strategy on Capitol 
Hill which might cause the President's economic proposals to be 
mauled there. 

Suggested talking points: 

Thank you for all the support you are engendering for the President's 
economic package. 

What could we do in the White House to encourage a fruitful exchange 
of information about the President's economic package with conservative 
leadership? 
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April 3, 1981 

Mr, Morton C. Blackwell 
Special Assistant to the 

President for Public Liaison 
The White House 
Old Executive Office Building 
Room 134 
Washington, DC 20500 

Dear Morton: 

Connaught Marshner 
Chairman, Library Court 

On Thursday, April 9, National Security Advisor Dick Allen will be 
corning to the Stanton meeting. Obviously this is subject to change 
if we have a grave crisis or if the President calls a Cabinet meeting. 

I would hope you would plan to attend this meeting and to be there 
promptly at 8:30 a.m. with some tough questions that you want to 
ask of Dick. He indicated that he might be willing to come on a 
fairly regular basis if there is some interest. So I want to be 
sure that we are all there and eager to question him so that he will 
feel his time is well spent. 

Best regards. 

Sincerely, 

Paul M. Weyrich 

721 Second Street, N.E. Capitol Hill Washington, D.C. 20002 (202) 546-3003 
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September 18, 1981 

The Honorable Richard Schweiker 
Secretary of Health and 

Human Services 
200 Independence Avenue, SW 
Washington, DC 20201 

Dear Mr. Secretary: 

O ft,ccrs 

Dr (.1 -n,g': Ha •, ;,· R,r. mr : D [;, r c;1r Jn 
(. 11,11rrr,.1r ( f ;. ) .r f' , If "'.'. 11•,•·.u,n L ,, ,1, : , 

t...ao.1n Jane h.•,..r :i.: Pa :r:J ic. i.L .. r: !( t • ..:•, 

Sr•r:rt'fJ"/ O ,,t:f ,,.,. or OtA:ld''t 'n 

Dr Cn,.1 t1cs t.1 •.,:i:: r H..i•t -1 ·a Coic:mnn 
T,ea ::.u1c-· ~--r: , ,:r;;tv 

Faul M VU.: ,,,en r . ~ Ca! 0f;IIO 
Plf! fi ,Cen: 1-'d v :, rcnrst 

Co,inaught t-.' t!rsnrcr 
Cn,1 ,111Mn L1btur ; Covr.' 

BCC: Morton Blackwell / 

I am writing to you because I know that you are sincere in wanting to bring an end 
to the current situation of abortion on demand in this land, and because you are in 
a position to help shape the policy of this Administration toward that end. 

I am concerned because of a rumor that I keeping hearing. The rumor goes something ~ 
like this: soon the White House is going to announce a plan to settle the abortion 
problem by supporting a compromise solution. That is the rumor. It is a fact that 
Senator Hateh is going to soon be introducing a new human life amend ment, one called 
the Legislative Authority Amendment, which would simply declare the matter of abor­
tion to be one of Congressional mandate. This Legislative Authority Amendment is 
widely mis-named a "states' rights" amendment. 

My concern is that the rumor and the fact are related, and that the White House may 
be going to come out in supp9rt of the Legislative Authority Amendment. In and of 
itself that would not necessarily be a bad idea ; in fact, a strong case can be made 
that would be a good idea. However, whe ther or not it is a good idea depends heavily 
on how it is done. 

If the Administration presently announces support for some compromise like the 
Legislative Authority Amendment -- but does so without having consulted with the 
righ.t to life it could be buying discord and division rather than support and har­
mony. I want to see real gains made for the unborn in this Congress; support of the 
White House, carried on in harmony with the right to life movement, would certainly 
help achieve such gains. 

I am writing to you merely to communica te to you my sense of urgency that right to 
life consensus be sought before the White House a nnounces any course of action. If 
you share my concern in this regard , perhaps you can communicate it to the people 
who need to be aware of it. 

With best wishes. 

Sincerely yours, 

Connaught Narshner 

CM/wjw 

I A I r Capitol 1-1111 Washinq/on, D.C. 20002 (202) 546 -30. · 



The chairman of the group is Connaught 
i'-Aarshner, who has worked on Capitol Hill 
for more than 10 years. She is the Chair­
man of the National Pro-Family Coalition 
and was Chairman of the Family Policy 
Advisory Board of the Reagan-Dush cam­
paign . Author of Blackboard Tyranny, a 
critique of public education, she formerly 
was Education Director for the Heritage 
Foundation and earlier worked for Rep. 
Phil Crane. She is frequently asked to ad­
vise leading Senators, Congressmen, and 

Connough1 Morshner the White House on the concerns of pro-
family groups. Mrs. i'-Aarshner also edits the Family Protection 
Report for the Free Congress Foundation and is a frequent 
public speaker at national forums. 

The Stanton Group. This coalition consists of more 
than 25 separate organizations interested in national de­
fense and foreign policy. It is the newest of the coalitions, 
having been formed in early 1980. 

13ecause of the very dramatic change in the nation's defense 
and foreign policy objectives as a result of the 1980 elections, 
the Stanton group has assumed the important role of coor­
dinating the various interest groups and Congressional staffers 
who work in this area. 

Leading Administration spokesmen, as well as key Members 
of Congress of both parties who advocate a stong national 
defense, appear at the meetings every other week. As is the 
case with the other two coalitions, the meetings stress action 
and follow-through, as they formulate strategies for imple­
menting policies which promote a strong America. 

Paul M. Weyrich 

The chairman of the Stanton meetings is 
Paul M. Weyrich, who is also President of 
Coalitions for America. A former print and 
broadcast journalist in Wisconsin and Col­
orado, Weyrich came to Washington in 
January, 196 7 as on aide to Senator Gor­
don Allott. He later worked as special 
assistant to Senator Carl T. Curtis. He was 
the founder and first President of the Her­
itage Foundation. Shortly thereafter he 
established the Committee for the Sur­
vival of a Free Congress as well as the 
Free Congress Foundation. 

Richard Allen, National Securily Advisor 10 !he President, addresses o meeting 
of !he Stanton Group. 

Time magazine has called him the New Right's leading strat­
egist; his advice is often sought by Members of Congress and 
other key opinionmokers. He has also helped found a num­
ber of key groups which are implementing conservative pol­
icies, including the Senate Steering Committee, the House 
Republican Study Committee and the American Legislative 
Exchange Council. 

The staff coordinator for Coalitions for 
America is Padraic Buckley. He hos a de­
gree in government and politics from St. 
John's University in New York and worked 
as a field representative for Rep. Dill Cor­
ney (C-R, N. Y. ). He later was in charge 
of intergovernmental affairs in Cong. 
Carney's Washington office. 

Elia Dal Bello is secretory to the group. 
Prior to joining the staff, she did secre­
tarial work in the medical profession far 
four years. 

The Board of Directors 

Padraic Buckley 

Dr. George Hojjor, chairman, is a Washington area physician 
and hospital administrator. He has long been active in con­
servative politics both in Washington and his native Massa­
chusetts. 

Addoh Jane Hurst, secretory, is a former columnist and 
speechwriter for several congressmen and senators. She has 
been a force in conservative politics in Northern Virginia for 
some time, and has also served as Chairman of the Com­
mittee for the Survival of a Free Congress PAC since 1977. 

Dr. Charles Moser, treasurer, is a professor at George Wash­
ington University in Washington, D. C. He hos published studies 
dealing with coalition pol itics, Social Security, the Federal 
budget and governmental regulation of business. Dr. Moser 
hos also published several books in his field of academic 
specialization, the most recent being a political biography of 
Dr. Georgi Dimitrov. leader of the democratic opposition to 
the communist takeover in Bulgaria ofter World War II. 

Dr. George Hojjor 
Chairman 

Addoh Jone Hursl 
Secretory 

Dr. Charles Moser 
Treasurer 

c)e. 

Coalitiond 
for 

America 

a collective 

voice to accomplish 

conservative objectives 

721 2nd Street, NE 
Washington, D. C. 20002 

(202) 546-3003 



Coalitions for America is a non-partisan group 
under the sponsorship of the Committee for the Survival of a 
Free Congress, Inc. It was founded for the purpose of orga­
nizing independent organizations to hove a collective impact 
on the important issues of the day. It is classified as a Section 
501 (c) (4) organization under the Internal Revenue Code 
of 1954, and may accept financial support from individuals, 
companies, associations, or corporations. Contributions ore 
not tax deductible, however. 

Although it hos a variety of functions, Coalitions for America 
primarily acts as a coordinating council for the implementa­
tion of conservative ideas. Its role is both educational and 
operational. A forum recently sponsored by Coalitions for 
America, for example, allowed conservatives to hear from 
some of the notion's leading defense experts on the subject 
of military reform. Because of the current Soviet-United States 
military imbalance, vastly increased defense expenditures 
will be necessary in the next few years. Conservatives need 
to consider carefully how to util ize these funds to our best 
strategic advantage. The forum presented alternatives for 
reform-alternatives which may be expected to be token 
up as legislative action in the future. 

Besides its educational and operational role, Coalitions for 
America gives exposure to the ideas of leading conservative 
innovators and makes it possible for those ideas to be imple­
mented. It also cooperates with other organizations which 
need assistance in carrying out worthwhile programs. Major 
contributions, for example, were mode to the Panama Canal 
Truth Squad effort, as well as to the Defeat Solt II program, 
which was sponsored by the Conservative Caucus. 

Another specific project of Coalitions for America hos been 
the coordination of the Family Protection Act, which is a major 
piece of legislation sponsored by U.S. Senator Roger Jepsen 
of Iowa and Rep. Albert Lee Smith of Alabama. It is the focal 
point of the pro-family agenda in the United States. This 
legislation could be the most important factor in the 1980' s 
in the effort to assist middle and low income families to 
survive economically and to sustain traditional values in 
homes and schools without federal intervention. 

In addition, through Coalitions for America, task forces hove 
been organized to prepare the conservative legislative 
agenda on a whole variety of other issue areas, including 
economics, the judiciary, consumer affairs, education, child 
care, health and welfare, budgetary reform, taxes, the Fed­
eral Election Commission and so on . The legislative drafting 
as well as the implementation of these ideas ore major 
projects of Coalitions for America. 

Coalitions for America hos ployed, and will continue to ploy, 
a key role in bringing together various conservative, business 
and single issue groups for the purpose of advancing conser­
vative objectives and defeating I iberol initiatives at all levels, 
in all branches of government, on a continuing, day-to-day 
basis. 

The coalition meetings ore carefully structured and conducted 
to produce action. Consistent dedication and regular atten­
dance from the participants is required . The chief objective 

of the meetings is ta formulate strategy and to decide on 
appropriate action. All participation is voluntary, but there is 
staff follow-through for each action volunteered. The coali­
tions hove demonstrated that through their collective efforts 
and dedication to principle, conservatives con hove a sub­
stantial impact on Capitol Hill and across the notion. 

There ore presently three coalitions, the Kingston Group, the 
Library Court Group and the Stanton Group. More than 70 
different organizations, groups and committees participate 
in them. 

The Kingston Group. The oldest of the coalitions, 
Kingston brings together representatives of a brood range of 
business, conservative and single-issue groups on a weekly 
basis. Although it began with a small number of conservative 
activists in the early 1970's, it hos grown along with the 
conservative movement and now includes more than 50 
organizations, all dedicated to the ideals of limited govern­
ment and free enterprise. 

The meetings provide on invaluable opportunity for Senators, 
Members of the House, Administration officials, and key Hill 
staffers to report on proposed or pending legislative initia­
tives. This enables issue focus groups to alert their grassroots 
activists on timely questions. 

During the budget fight in 1981 , for example, the Kingston 
Group ployed a key role from beginning to end. As the 

Minority Whip in the House, Rep. Trent 
Lott, wrote: " I would like to toke this op­
portunity to thank all of the Kingston 
Group members for your hard work on 
behalf of the Reagon bi-partisan budget 
substitute. Your grassroots effort was piv­
otal in this critical victory. 

"You and the interest groups you repre­
sent ore to be congratulated. It is under­
standable that people put their time and 
money into a project in which they hove 

P.ep. Trent Lott a specific interest, but on the budget you 
helped simply because you bel ieved it 

was in the best interest of the American people and the 
economy." 

The Kingston Group is choired by Richard 
B. Dingman. He is the Director of the Re­
publican Study Committee and hos 
served in various capacities on Capitol Hil l 
for many years. A former elected official 
in one of the Washington area suburbs, 
Dingman hos on excellent grasp of how 
the political process worl~s. 

Since its first meetings, the Kingston Group 
hos been involved in nearly all of the 
important legislative bottles which hove 

P.ichord o. Dingmon token place over the post several years. 
Some of the legislation it hos dealt with 

includes the Consumer Protection Act, Labor Low Reform, 

Common Situs Picketing, Taxpayer Funding of Congressional 
Elections, the Repeal of the Hatch Act, and so on. The group 
hos acted on literally hundreds of legislative initiatives and 
now, thanks to a better political climate for conservatives, is 
advancing from merely trying to stop liberal measures to 
toking initiative in pursuing conservative reforms. Kingston 
hos been a successful prototype; similar groups ore now 
meeting in other ports of the United States, remaining in close 
touch with the Washington group. 

The Library Court Group. Formed in 1979, this 
coalition seeks to coordinate the activities of the growing 
number of organizations concerned with education and so­
cial issues. 

More than 30 separate entities now participate regularly in 
the Library Court Coalition, which meets every other week. 
The aim is to work to protect the family and to promote social 
policies which support traditional values, such as the work 
ethic and a sense of individual responsibility. Representatives 
of the various organizations volunteer at the meetings to 
undertake specific tasks, thus maximizing the effectiveness of 
each constituent group and the coalition as a whole. 

The Library Court Group also sponsors the Legislative Ex­
change Action Force (LEAF). LEAF funds a phone bank oper­
ation to alert the extensive grassroots network interested in 
family issues when pressing business requires immediate ac­
tion. Many participants in the group represent organizations 
with newspapers, newsletters and radio and television pro­
grams. Collectively they hove the ability to reach millions of 
people on major issues. 

During the last two years of the Corter Administration, the 
Library Court Group concentrated on stopping liberal initia­
tives, such as the so-called Domestic Violence Act, and on 
helping to derail the White House Conference on Families. 
Now, however, the group is working closely with various 
Administration officials to implement positive programs and 
reforms which pro-family groups believe ore in the best in­
terests of the notion. 

U.S. Senotor Don Nichols (R-Oklohomo) addresses a Library Court meeting. 
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March 16, 1983 

MEMORANDUM TO MORTON BLACKWELL 

FROM: PAUL ~ YRICH 

Connaught Marshner 
Vice President 

SUBJECT: MEETING IN HOUSTON WITH GRASSROOTS HISPANIC LEADERS 

Rick Roldan of our staff set up a meeting for me in Houston with 11 
grassroots Hispanic leaders. All of these people had supported Ronald 
Reagan for President in 1980. Most of them had supported Gov. Clements 
and some of the other statewide GOP candidates as well. They were 
Republicans, Independents and Democrats. Nine of the eleven were more or 
less conservative. Two of the others were moderates in the true sense 
of that word. 

I polled them about whether they thought Ronald Reagan could carry 
Texas in 1984. One thought he could for sure. Another wasn't sure, but 
hoped so. Nine said there was no way even though six of these nine would 
vote for him if he runs in 1984. Interestingly all eleven said John Tower 
was in better shape than Reagan and all eleven said that Tower can win if 
he runs and all eleven will enthusiastically support Tower, who, they say, 
is the only GOP candidate who relates to the Hispanic community. 

Allison Freeze 
Receptionist 

The meeting took place at LUCAC Council #60 in Houston. The group 
included Joseph Pen~ who is 1st V.P. and Comptroller for Underwood, Neuhaus 
and Co., Angel Abitua, a State Employment Officer, Al Vera, a High School 
teacher, Luis Adame, who owns a catering business, Al and Rosemarry Gonzales, 
who own. a small engineering consulting firm, Manuel Leal, an assistant U.S. 
attorney and Olga Soliz, a businessman. I will have the names of the others 
later. 

These people had very strong views about why the Republicans, with the 
exception of Senator Tower, do poorly in the Hispanic community. 

Basically they said that the various Hispanic leaders who claim to speak 
for them are self- created and don't really represent their views but that the 
GOP and the Administration continue to deal with these people and consequently 
they retain their credibility. "They are the only ones who will listen to us" 
one of them said. 

Another said that Hispanics have chosen to obey the law and work within 
the system while certain prominent Blacks chose civil disobedience, riots and 
flaunting the law. In return for their working within the system they see the 
Blacks rewarded and themselves neglected. 

721 Second Street, NE Capitol Hill Washington, D.C. 20002 (202) 546-3003 
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Leal said that the Hispanic community offers "a whole culture which is 
right in line with your principles" and yet Republicans make little effort to 
appeal to Hispanics on cultural grounds. "We are family people. We are church 
people. The liberals give us their solutions. They relate to us. Conservatives 
don't offer us the way out even though we are made to receive the message," 
he said. 

They believe that Gov. Clements and other Republicans failed to do well 
in their area because "the party chose not to do grass roots campaigning. 
They put everything into TV. They were Country Club campaigners. 

All of them have very strong views about immigration. They want the 
current laws enforced. They believe and say they have evidence that various 
Mexicans pay off border patrol people to get back in the country. They cited 
one fellow who has been working in the U.S. for 15 years. Everytime he wants 
a vacation to see his family, he turns himself back in and gets a free ride 
back but in a month is back in the U.S. 

They despise the amnesty provision in the immigration bill but like 
the provision which penalizes employers for hiring illegal aliens. 

They are very angry about the SBA. They believe strongly that they are 
discriminated against by the SBA. even when they have a long record of 
stability. They came forth with a lot of particulars which I did not really 
grasp. I promised that I would call this to the attention of the White House, 
without holding out any hope that something would be done about it. 

To a person they accused the current GOP leadership in Texas, as well as 
nationally, of insensitivity. They said that in their areas it comes down to a 
contest of "which candidate or which party is going to take care of the little 
guy" and they said Republicans are seldom in the ballgame because "they don't 
speak the right language." 

"I will tell you this, the people will take care of the insensitivity at 
the polls next time", Abitua said. 

Interestingly all of them want a tough policy on El Salvador. They said 
if the GOP campaigned on strong defense and military action in the Hispanic 
community there would be an emotionally favorable response. "We are patriotic 
people" said Adame who was the least conservative of those attending. When 
I asked Olga Soliz what sort of policy she favored in El Salvador she said 
"send in the marines" which caused the three other women in attendance to clap 
affirmatively. 

They have an abiding distrust of the business establishment in Houston 
which they think wants to settle undesirables in their areas, thus creating 
a problem for them. They asked why these people don't choose to settle 
refugees from Central America in their own neighborhoods. There is obviously 
rivalry between groups here. 
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They felt the GOP could do better with a strong direct mail campaign, 
which they said, the Democrats used to great advantage. 

Most of them want to support GOP candidates in 1984 but they feel that 
their views will be shunted aside. 
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Secretary-Designate Margaret Heckler 
Department of Health and Human Services 
200 Independance Avenue, S.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20201 

Dear Mrs. Heckler : 

February 18, 1983 

Officers 

o, George Hauar 
Ct,aum,m 

Addah Jane Hurst 
Secretar y 

Or Charles Moser 
ftUilSUlt11 

Paul M Wey11ch 
President 

Connaught Marshner 
v,ce President 

Richard B. Dingman 
Cha11man, Kingston Group 

Padraic Buckley 
011ector ot Operat,ons 

John F. Grecco 
Comptroller 

This is a formal inv'itation to address the Library Court Group . By way of 
introduc t ion let me tell you that the Group is made up of the represenatives 
of about 70 groups . who :.are : interested ·: .i.nJsoct ta 1 ii'ssues . These peo1He a·r.e 
activists in their particular areas of concern. For the most part they are 
religious, social conservative. 

I think it could prove very useful and productive if you were to come 
.and introduce yourself to the Group. With:,a hostile congress the days 
ahead may well prove difficult ones; we hope that hearing from you wf ll 
enable the Library Court Group to get behind the efforts of the Administration. 

I look forward to hearing from you in t he fu t ure . 

Bes t wishes, 

Connaught Marshner 
Chairman, 
Ltbrary Court Group 

cc Morton Blackwell 
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